Subject: Re: Midwest Audio Fest
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 02 Jan 2004 06:03:00 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Brian!l'd like to see the events - VSAC, VMAF and GPAF - be non-overlapping events. Since
VSAC is in the fall, that leaves spring and summer. Seems like a great idea for you to have the
Venus MAF in one season and the GPAF folks in the other. Or perhaps VMAF and GPAF can be
rolled into one event in alternating central states.What do you think?Wayne
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